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On November 10, 2010, Citizenship and Immigration Canada published regulations in the 
Canada Gazette, which restored the Canadian Federal Immigrant Investor Program (“IIP”); 
these regulations came into force on December 1, 2010. Under the revised IIP, investors are 
now required to have a personal net worth of $1.6 million CAD and to invest $800,000 CAD. 
The regulatory amendments modify the definitions of "Investor" and "Investment” under R88(1) 
to reflect these new values.


